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March 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear CUPE 606 members, 
 
CUPE 606 will be sending an update on Friday, March 27th, 2020. 
 
We may, or may not have a definitive answer regarding our positions for Monday, 
March 30th, 2020.   
 
This may look differently for regular and temporary (casual) employees and we 
will do our best to clearly articulate what that will look like. 
 
As you are all aware this is a very stressful time and information is limited and we 
can only provide our members what we know.  We do not want misinformation 
being circulated so you will only receive what we know is a fact at the time of 
issuing. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Rob Zver, President CUPE Local 606 
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